Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 10:38 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council,

As a resident in Lidcombe for 53 years it truly concerns me that my council is assessing an
application to build a waste transfer station in the suburb.

The quality of life for the nearest of residents is most concerning.

The excessive noise.

The unpleasant odours.

The excessive traffic congestion by waste transfer trucks.

We need to enable our community space not devalue our community space.

| object to DA2023/0130 at 109A Church St.
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